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Date:  May 4, 2020

To:  Seabrook Board of Selectmen &
William Manzi,  Town Manager

From:  William J Edwards,
Edwards Survey &  Design

Re:  Donation of Granite Bench f or Town Hall

Hello  Mr.  Manzl.,

I'm writing to the Board of Selectmen today hoping they will accept a donation of a four
foot granite bench and plaque to the Town of Seabrook, we hoped  I.t would enjoy a good
home near the f lagstaff at Town Hall.  We really believe this will  I.mprove the look and feel
of the Town Hall grounds. If thl.s is acceptable we will work out the specl.f ic area with Mr.
Manzi and notify him as to when we wl.ll  install  the bench.

If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at
.ELc]wardssurveyDesign@gmail.comor603-235-0899.

Eta(!rfuo48ieiecth'
illjam  J E

Edwards  Survey &  Design, PLLC


